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Way Yin [speycaster@mac.com]

Friday, June 21, 2019 6:52 PM

Planning Department

Re: File#t REM-19-01 Jordan Cove project public comment

As a licensed OR fishing guide, 1 wish to express my objection to planned LNG facility activity, especially Tk
around high tid,e in Coos Bay. A 500 foot exclusion zone around tankers around high tide would effectively
eliminate sport fishing in the area, and would violate our existing access rights under the Public Trust Doctrine
in favor of private energy corporations. Further, dredging for the terminal would irrevocably harm existing flats
that are essential for the local fisheries.

Sincerely,

Way Yin
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